
  Public Calendar

October 2018

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

4 5 6

7

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

8 9

Tuesday Morning
Bible Class
10:30 am. We are
studying Ephesians.
Bring a dish to share
at the Fellowship meal
afterwards.

10

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

11 12 13

Baby Shower
2:00pm - 4:00pm
Darlene Pruett is
having a baby shower
for her daughter
Brittany Kie in the
fellowship hall from
2-4 PM. Everyone is
invited. She is having
a boy and is
registered at Target.
Any questions contact
Darlene.

14

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Knitting/Sign
Language
Knitting will begin at
4:30 then followed by
Sign Language for
2nd Language for
those who signed up

Bible Bowl Practice
5PM at the building

Sun PM Worship
Service

15 16 17

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

18 19 20

21

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Bible Bowl Practice
5PM at the building

Knitting/Sign
Language
Knitting will begin at
4:30 then followed by
Sign Language for
2nd Language for
those who signed up

22 23 24

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

25 26

6th grade and below
get together
6:00 pm. At the
Morrison’s house.
Bring costumes,
drinks, and desserts.
Sign up sheet in the
Foyer.

27
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Sun PM Worship
Service

Veteran Photo
Submission
Deadline
Submit photographs
to Tammy Miller.

28

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Knitting
Knitting will begin at
4:30 then followed by
Sign Language for
2nd Language for
those who signed up

Bible Bowl Practice
5PM at the building

Thanksgiving Food
Boxes
Food Box Drive starts
today. Grab your box
or boxes in the foyer.

4th Sunday Night
Fellowship
After evening
services. Bring a dish
and enjoy the
fellowship.

Sun PM Worship
Service

29 30

Tuesday Morning
Bible Class
10:30 am. We are
studying Ephesians.
Bring a dish to share
at the Fellowship meal
afterwards.

31

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Category Key
Anniversaries

Area Events

Bible Study

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Young Men Lead Services

Youth
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